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14th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ carers,  

 

 
Red Nose Day 
  
Red Nose Merchandise is still available.  
Red Noses will be sold in the playground at the end of today and cost £2 or £4.50p 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
We are no longer taking orders for biscuits. The children who ordered biscuits received them today. 
  
Results of the ‘Design a Red Nose Competition’ will be announced to the children next week. 
  
  
Doctors Without Borders 
  
All proceeds from tomorrow’s non-uniform day will go to Doctors Without Borders 
Children not wearing uniform will be asked to give 50p as they enter school in the morning. Please click HERE 
for non-uniform guidance. 
  
Cricket Slug Out – due to staff absence this will now take place next week for the children who have signed 
up. 
  
Bake Sale – at present we do not have enough interest for this to go ahead. 
If you would like to contribute, please speak to Forida or Shelly and if we receive enough donations we will 
arrange a date before the end of term. 
 

https://oldpalaceprimary.co.uk/parents/uniforms/

